
November 12, 2024

 
 

 

 

CAFERES WEST Postponement Announcement 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We hope this message finds you well, and we would like to express our sincere gratitude 

for your ongoing support and cooperation. 

 

Thanks to your enthusiastic participation, we had been making steady progress in our 

preparations to ensure a safe and successful exhibition.  

 

However, in light of the potential impact of a large-scale international event scheduled to 

take place in Osaka shortly after the planned dates for CAFERES WEST in April 2025, and 

after considering the overall situation and possible disruptions to the exhibition operations, 

the organizing committee has decided to postpone CAFERES WEST. 

 

We kindly ask for your understanding regarding this decision, made with the intention of 

contributing further to the development of the industry, and we appreciate your 

continued support in these circumstances. 

 

CAFERES WEST will be held on the following dates and at the same venue: 

 

＜CAFERES WEST 2026＞ 

【Date】 March 17th (Tue) – 19th (Thu), 2026 【Venue】 Intex Osaka 

 

 

We remain committed to revitalizing the cafe, restaurant, bakery, and food industries in 

Western Japan and look forward to your continued support of the exhibition. 

 

Best regards, 

 
 November 12, 2024 

TSO International Inc. 

CEO, Tsuyoshi Sasaki 

 

Front Place Yotsuya 701, 3-2-1 Yotsuya, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 160-0004 

TEL：+81-3-5363-1701 E-mail：overseas@tso-int.co.jp 

 


